
“A people gathered in Christ; nurtured in His Spirit; and sent in His name.” 

Volume 52 May 25, 2005 Number 21 

     This Sunday we will gather in worship for our third 
week in our Home Improvement series.  We will look at 
John chapter four and discover that “Healing Is Available 
for Your Home.”  We will also remember those who have 
served our country in our armed services as part of a special 
Memorial Day service.  It will be a memorable day, so 
come and join with us! 
     We will begin on Wednesday, June 1, with a new series 
entitled “NOT SO Well-Known People in the Bible.” This 
should be an interesting and fun study of different people in 
the Bible that we seldom hear mentioned, and what contri-
bution their presence made to the revelation of God through 
His people!  This will be an excellent time to invite new 
people to College Park because the schedule is more re-
laxed, and there is a strong emphasis on fellowship!  Watch 
for more publicity information as the time draws nearer! 
        
   We’ll see you Sunday! 
    Ramon    

College Park Baptist Church 
1701 Polo Road    Winston-Salem, NC 27106 

HIGHLIGHTS 

 On Sunday, May 22, Mrs. Selma Petree 
came requesting membership upon statement 
of faith.  Selma lives at 2289 Hilltop Drive, 
Winston-Salem, 27106, and her phone number 
is 922-4898.   

 We welcome her to the College Park family! 

Vacation Bible School 
June 20 - 24 

5:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 
 

Vacation Bible School will 
be for all ages! 

 
 

The following items are needed for 
decorations.   

Orange Vests Sand  Lunch Boxes 
Tools Tool Belts  Ladders 
Toy Trucks Tool Chests Paintbrushes 
Blocks Bricks  Sawhorses 
Blueprint Paper Time Cards Mops 
Painters’ Caps Tiles  Carpenters’ 
Paint Cans  Lumber   Aprons 
Extension Cords Pipes  Lattice Fencing 
Pylons Wheelbarrows Wooden planks 
Shingles Gutters  Shovels 
Brooms Gravel  Work Boots 
Garden Hoses Buckets  Overalls 
Wallpaper Concrete Blocks Large Wooden 
Step Ladders Drop Cloths  Spools 
 

Please put your name on the items and bring 
them to the Preschool Choir Room (E204). 

 

It’s time for  
Children’s Camp 

Learn how to be a superhero for God! 
 

May 27-29, 2005 
Camp Kanuga 

Hendersonville, NC 

 

Youth camping Trip 
 

Who:  All youth 
What:  Camping trip 
When:  June 2-3 (Guys - leave 3:30, return 8:30) 
 June 3-4 (Girls - leave 9:30, return 2:00) 
Where: McGrady, NC  
Why:  ‘Cause we hear nature’s call 
Cost:  $25 (includes all food 
 & camping supplies) 
 

SIGN-UP DEADLINE 
JUNE 1 

Parents night out 
Saturday, June 11      5:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

 

Parents, do you need a night out without the children? 
  Bring your children, infants - 6th grade, to Smith Hall for 
some fun while you and your loved one have a date night. 

Please RSVP to the church office no later than 
 4:30 on Thursday, June 9! 

We will be serving hot dogs and 
chips.  We are asking for volun-
teers to provide prepared fruit and 
raw vegetables for side items.  
Please contact either Leigh Ann 
Pernell at 946-2807 or Barry 
Nelson at 774-0074 with what 

you plan to bring! 

Sunday Night  

at the Park 

June 5  

5:00 - 7:00 p.m. 

Mt. Outreach 
 

Mt. Outreach is College Park’s annual house-
building mission project.  We need a hundred 

people, $20,000, and many donated furnishings and 
snacks to complete the house.  Between now and July 2, 
your donations of money and goods are desired.  Spe-
cific items are posted on the board outside Smith Hall.  
All furniture and appliances must be in good repair.  
Items can look used, but not worn out.  Money can be 
in any condition.  If you have large items to be picked 
up, call the church office and leave your information.  
Teams will make pick-ups on June 11, June 25, and July 
2.  Please pray about how you can support the Wolfe 
family with your time, money, and donations. 

Goal:  $20,000 
Received to Date:  $8,268.37 



              

  THE WORSHIP OF GOD 
 

 

Sunday, May 29th 
       10:45 a.m.                                              

 

            Home Improvement, Week Three 
            

     
 

MEMORIAL DAY  SERVICE 
 

Armed Forces Salute 
Channels 

 

Battle Hymn of the Republic 
Sanctuary Choir 

 

Letters from War 
Eye-Witness 
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Crisis Control Gift for May:  
 
 

Laundry Detergent 
 

“Whatever you do for one of the least of these brothers of mine, 
you do for me.”    Matthew 25:40 

Sunday, May 29 
9:15 a.m.    Media Center Open 
9:30 Sunday School Classes  
10:45 Gathering in Sanctuary for Worship 
12:15 p.m. Visitation Assignments 
 No Evening Activities 
Monday, May 30 
 Office Closed - Memorial Day 
Tuesday, May 31 
5:30 p.m. Yoga Class 
7 - 8:30  Youth Bible Study 

REPORT FROM MAY 22, 2005 
 

Sunday School 269 
Worship 308 
Brookridge  42 
Budget Requirement To Date $282,023.49 
Budget Receipts To Date (86.66%) $244,397.48 
FULFILLING THE PROMISE 
New FTP Pledges $295,522.00 
New FTP Pledged Gifts to Date (120.38%) $355,744.41 
Total Building Fund Receipts To Date $2,966,612.52 
Balance Due on Building $120,809.19 

Workers in Worship Nursery:  May 29, 10:30 a.m. 
Julie Blink; Delores Browne; Bernice Hudspeth; Jennie Lewis; 
Bill & Donna Hinson; Jan & Jim Hylton 
Deacon of the Week: Bill Hinson 

Greeters:  May 29 Dennis Palmer & Chuck Barbee 
Properties Comm. Member on Duty: Dennis Palmer 
Brookridge Driver: Larry Jones 
Information Center for May: Joyce Baxley, Tom Hurst 

Wednesday, June 1 
5:30 p.m. Media Center Open 
6:00 p.m. Prayer Meeting/Bible Study 
6:45 Ice-Cream Fellowship 
7:30 Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal 
  
Saturday, June 4 
7:00 a.m. Men’s Bible Study 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 29 - JUNE 4, 2005  

Our prayers and support are offered to the following members of 
our church family who are, or have been in the hospi-
tal in the last week: 
 

Delores Browne, Ron Grubbs, Melba Jones, 
 Bill Maurer, Blanche Phillips, Alma Stoess 

Notes of appreciation have been received and posted on the 
bulletin board from Jennifer & Jeff Allen and from Delores 
Browne. 

NC Baptist Hospital 
Offering 

 

Our Goal:  $2,000.00 
Received to Date:  

$1,125.00 

New Mini-Bus 
 

         Amount Needed:  
      $22,000.00 

  Received to Date: 
       $675.00 

 

 

Wednesday, June 1st 
6:00pm        Prayer/Bible Study 

6:45PM     Ice Cream Fellowship! 

NOT SO 
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